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Metropolitan Edison Company
ATTH: Mr. J. G. Herbein

Vice President
P.O. Box 542
Reading. Pennsylvania 19603

Gentlemen:

This office has received a copy of your June 23, 1978 application for amend-
ment to Facility License No. DPR-50 for Three Mile Island 1 which you filed
with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation. The application is for
Technical Specification Change Request No. 84 regarding Cycle 4 Reload. An
application fee of $4.000 for a Class III amendment was fonrarded with
your letter of June 23.

We have determined from our preliminary (review of your application thatthe requested action falls in Class IV $12.300) bec u se it involves a
complex issue. You should forward the additional $8.300 promptly to this
office. Fees are payable to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission by check,
draft, or money order. If after the final evaluation of your application
is completed it is detamined that it was incorrectly classified, you will
be refunded any everpayment or billed for any additional amount due.

If we can be of assistance to you, call 301/492-7225.

Sincerely.
Oc:mai Nicedb
Es, D.W $
William O. Miller. Chief^

^

License Fee Management Branch
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